
 

 

 

   

   BISHOP LOVEDAY CHURCH OF ENGLAND SCHOOL  

NEWSLETTER T6-5 22-23  

 
Be kind, be honest and have courage to live 'life in all its fullness' (John 10:10) 

 
 

Monday 10th July 2023 

 

Please find below a reminder of the important dates for July as well as all of our other 

exciting news and awards that were not included in Friday’s newsletter.   

 

Important Dates: 

 

JULY 2023 
 

Monday 10th July (All) MOVE UP MONDAY 

Monday 10th & Tuesday 

11th July 

(Year 6) Warriner Transition Days 

Monday 10th July  Meet the Teacher – Year 4 (Current Year 3) @ 2:50pm 

Tuesday 11th July Meet the Teacher – Year 2 (Current Year 1) @ 2:50pm 

Wednesday 12th July  Meet the Teacher – Year 1 (Current Early Years) 

2:50pm 

Meet the Teacher – Year 5 (Current Year 4) 2:50pm 

Meet the Teacher – Year 6 (Current Year 5) 2:50pm 

Thursday 13th July Meet the Teacher – Year 3 (Current Year 2) @ 2:50pm 

Friday 14th July  (All) SPORTS DAY 

Thursday 20th July (Year 6) Leavers Assembly @ 2pm.  

(Two parents/carers welcome per child due to space) 

Thursday 20th July END OF TERM - 3.15pm  

(Homework Club and WAC will continue as normal) 

Friday 21st July INSET DAY – No children in school 

 

 

 

TODAY… 

 

July Dates 

Sports News 

Our Week of Learning  

House Points 

Brilliant Learning Stars 

Awards  

Other News 

FoBLS News  

 



  
 

 

Sports: 

This week our Year 5 Cricket Team travelled to St Edwards school in Oxford 

to take part in the County Cricket finals. 

We were joined by seven other school teams from across Oxfordshire who 

won their respective partnership finals. 

With very little cricket experience in the team, they showed great 

determination during all the games, some of which were against very 

experienced and competitive cricketers. 

We are so proud of all of you, your attitude and teamwork really was a 

credit to you all. Finishing 5th was a well deserved result - well done 

everyone! 

 
 

 

SPORTS DAY ON FRIDAY 

Sports day is this Friday, 14th July. 

KS2 9:15am - 12:15pm 

KS1  1:15pm - 3:15pm 

You are welcome to join us at our whole school and family picnic between 12:15pm-1:15pm. 

Please can ALL pupils remember to wear their House Colour T-Shirts to Sports Day this Friday. 

Colours are as follows: 

ICE:  WHITE 

FORESTS:  GREEN 

OCEANS:  BLUE 

WATERFALLS:  PURPLE 

SUN:  YELLOW 

FIRE:  RED 

We are so grateful to the Mother's Union who, once again, will be supporting us on Sports Day with refreshments. 

They will be for sale in the school hall throughout the day, so please remember to bring along some pennies if you 

would like to enjoy a cuppa whilst watching the racing. 

 

Swimming Lessons Congratulations to the following for achieving your School Swimming Distance Awards 

this week…   

 

Confidence Award: Evie-Faith H 
 

10 metres: Rayan K, Evie-Faith H 
 

25 metres: Issy W, Jade B, Frankie W 

 

 



  
 

 

House Points: 

This week’s winners are…. FOREST 

 

 
 

Brilliant Learning Star Award Winners… 

 

 



  
 

 

Awards: 

 
Theo M (EY) received a certificate for the closest guess of the diameter of the Tyre at last Friday’s Fete. 

Oliver R (1SW) received a medal for being in the winning team at the Banbury Irish A.F.C tournament last weekend. 

Polly Partlett (1SW) received a certificate for guessing the exact weight of the tyre at last Friday’s fete. 

Annie (1SW) guessed the exact weight of the tyre at last Friday's fete and received a certificate. 

Charlie P (1SW) received a certificate for guessing the closest diameter of the tyre at last Friday’s fete. 

Cordelia N (2SC) received a medal for completing Jamfest! Cheer and Dance and also a badge to confirm they hit 0. 

Charlie B (2CP) has received a medal for taking part in the Middleton Cheney Football tournament. 

Joseph E (2SC) received a medal for taking part in the Middleton Cheney Football tournament. 

Alice Campbell (2CP) received a certificate and plaque for receiving Distinction in both Ballet and Tap Preparatory 
Grade from the Sharon Green Acadamy of Dance and Theatre.  

George M (2CP) received a medal for taking part in the Middleton Cheney Football tournament.  

Buddy Goode (2CP) received a medal for a taking part in the Middleton Cheney Football tournament. 

Amelie B (3DC) has received a medal for taking part in the Innovate Dance Challenge. 

Indy F (3DC) has received a medal for taking part in the Middleton Cheney Football tournament. 

Parker Hartwell (3LH) received a football medal from the Middleton Cheney Football tournament 

Ben Pattenden (3LH) received a medal and a trophy for being the Woodford United F.C Winners and a medal from the 
Byfield Tigers FC 

Purdy G (4CS) has received a medal for taking part in the Middleton Cheney Football tournament.  

Oscar Gray (6WW) has received a certificate for guessing the exact weight of the rear tyre at our fete last Friday.  

Imogen B (4RS) has received a certificate for being awarded the Performer of the Week at The Pauline Quirke 
Academy of Performing Arts. 

Bella R (5SJ) received a certificate and medal for competing in the Dynamos Cricket School County Finals. 

Theo Morten (EY) has received a certificate for getting the closest diameter of the rear tyre at our fete last Friday. 

Tommy and Poppy T had the closest guess of the diameter of the tyre at last Friday’s fete  

Jemima (2CP) has received a certificate and medal for being an all out superstar at the All Stars Cricket this season.  

Joseph (3LH)  has received a medal for taking part in the Middleton Cheney Football Tournament. 

Harrison V (2CP) has received a medal for taking part in the Middleton Cheney Football Tournament. 

TTRS Battle of the Bands Awards go to: Imogen M; Antos D; Jack G and Fleur H  

Dynamos Cricket Certificates go to: Ethan M; Arthur D; Mason M; Oliver M; Liam K; Sam W; George R; Kiyon S; 
Harrison S; Gurbaaj T 

Jonah (3DC), Joseph P (3LH) & Parker H (3LH) went undefeated at the Middle Cheney one-day 
football tournament.  They won the tournament in the Under 8’s category and walked away 
with medals and a trophy. 

 

 

HUGE CONGRATULATIONS TO YOU ALL! YOU ARE AMAZING!! 



  
 

 

Other News:   

  

National Online Safety 
The online world is posing an ever-increasing risk to children, and it is important that schools, parents and 
carers work together to take an active role in teaching children about online dangers. Learning how to act 
safely when using the internet is an incredibly important part of safeguarding our children. We are therefore 
delighted to announce that Bishop Loveday Church of England Primary School have shown our commitment 
to protecting our pupils online by working with National Online Safety - providing resources for all parents 
and carers. Please see the attached letter for further information.  
 
 

Vacancies 
 
WMAT Caretaker Vacancy  
The Warriner Multi Academy Trust currently have a vacancy for a Caretaker. If you know anyone that may 
be interested please direct them to our website for further details (link below). 
 
Teaching Assistant with Lunchtime Supervision 
We are also currently seeking an enthusiastic Teaching Assistant to join us on a full-time basis in September. 
The position will include one hour of Lunchtime Supervision as part of the role. Again, further details can be 
found on our website (link below).  
 
https://www.bishop-loveday.oxon.sch.uk/page/?title=Vacancies&pid=18 
 
 
 

FoBLS News: 

 

 
 

https://www.bishop-loveday.oxon.sch.uk/page/?title=Vacancies&pid=18

